Rachel Goldberg

  berger@virginia.edu                              

2114 Old Gun Rd., Charlottesville, VA 22903

(434) 555-8670

March 4, 2008
Ms. Cathy Smiles

Director of Human Resources

Williams & Connolly, LLP

725 Twelfth Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20005-5901

Dear Ms. Smiles:

I am writing in regards to the Paralegal position that your firm has posted on the CavLink directory. I believe that my undergraduate internship involving law, my excellent communication skills, and my strong research background make me a remarkable candidate for this position at Williams and Connolly, LLP.

My internship at the Mediation Center at Focus has provided me with the opportunity to learn about the legal system through a unique and client-oriented approach. I spend approximately ten hours per week at this non-profit organization that provides mediation services for both civil and domestic disputes within the Charlottesville and Albemarle County areas. My work here has led me to experience direct client interactions and to develop an insight into various aspects of civil and family law. Also, through my mediation training, I have been introduced to relevant points of Virginia State Law and have enhanced my already exceptional communication skills.

My academic coursework and related research experience will make me a well-rounded and versatile Paralegal for Williams and Connolly, LLP. Through the Psychology Department at the University of Virginia, I have had the opportunity to work as a Research Assistant on three studies. My experience working with these projects have helped me to refine my analytical thinking skills, organizational methods, and attention to detail.

I have a keen desire to work for a firm that concentrates primarily on litigation, and would greatly appreciate a chance to interview for this position. I will graduate from the University of Virginia this May, and will be available for employment this June. The best way to reach me is by email: Olivia@email.com or by phone: (434) 867-8670. Thank you for your consideration, and I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Rachel Goldberg

